
 
 

 
 
 

1901 Las Vegas Blvd. So. 
Suite 101 
Las Vegas, Nevada 89104-1309 
(702) 892-7313 
www.culinaryhealthfund.org 

September 28, 2015 
 
 
RE:  Culinary HCP Plan  
 
 
Dear Valued Culinary Provider: 
 
Effective October 1, 2015 the Culinary Health Fund will be implementing a new plan called 
Culinary HCP Plan.  This new plan will be available to a limited group of participants and their 
eligible dependents and will require them to utilize HealthCare Partners as their primary care 
provider.  In addition, all specialty care for Culinary HCP members will require a referral from 
Healthcare Partners and Nevada Health Solutions.   
 
Providers will be able to separately identify Culinary HCP Plan members via our online and 
telephonic eligibility verification processes. Culinary HCP Plan members will also have a 
different identification card, please see sample below: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please contact Healthcare Services at (702) 892-7313, option 2 if you have any questions or 
concerns. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
The Culinary Health Fund Administrative Services, LLC 


